
 

Oslo, 28 August, 2007 

Kredittilsynet (The Financial Supervisory Authority of Norway) 
warns against investment offers marketed by Global Pension Plan 

Kredittilsynet has received information that representatives of Global Pension Plan have approached 
investors in Norway offering a pension insurance project. 

Global Pension Plan does not have authorization from Kredittilsynet in accordance with the Act on 
Insurance Mediation to offer insurance mediation services in Norway. 

Kredittilsynet’s registry contains information on all companies which are authorized to mediate insurance 
services in Norway. 

For further information, please contact Kredittilsynet, tel. + 47 22 93 98 00 
Senior Adviser Ellen Jakobsen, tel. +47 22 93 98 24 

 
Published: 28.08.2007/ 

Last edit: 28.08.2007 


